
CHUCK & KAYE 

WORMS 
"We were excited from the initial presentation 

in Spring 2022 and the plans for Hill Farm 

to simplify ow· living on a preserve." Chuck 

and Kaye had lived in Como Park since 1991 

and wanted to downsize and plan for their 

retirement. Spending 6 months of the year in 

Bonita Springs, Florida, to finaJly escape from 

the Minnesota ,vinters. 

North Oaks was an obvious choice 

to be close to their three children and 

eight grandchildren, all of whom enjoy 

visiting Hill Farm and last Christmas, the 

whole Worms family spent Christmas day 

celebrating together in the party room and 

club room at their new home. The amenities 






